
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Cheerleading Competition Team 

As I am sure you are aware, your child has continued to make an outstanding contribution to our new 
16th March 2025 

This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to have the opportunity to take part in one of the biggest 
competitions in Essex and go against and watch fantastic teams compete as well! 

This letter and attached C



 

If there are any financial difficulties, please contact the headteacher, Mrs Dines, in the strictest 
confidence.  If you have any queries concerning the trip, please contact me at the school. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Terry 
(PE Teacher) 

 


